
 

5 September 2025 

 

Dear families 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our ‘Meet the Advisor’ event on Thursday 11 September at 4.30pm. This is an 
excellent opportunity to meet your child’s Director of Standards and advisory teacher, watch a short presentation, 
and ask any questions you may have. 

 

Please arrive at the academy at 4:30pm, where you will be directed to one of the following locations: 

• Year 7 and 8 – The Atrium 

• Year 9 and 11 – T-Space 

• Year 10 – Canteen 

 

The Director of Standards welcome will begin at 4:45pm. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the ‘Meet the Advisor’ event on Thursday 11th September to share key 
information about your child’s education this academic year. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Dr N Rogers 
 

Assistant Vice Principal 

 
 
 
 
 


